
Dear Members,

Capstone Federal Credit Union began life in 1953 as Fluor Federal Credit Union, serving the 
employees of Fluor Corporation, an engineering �rm. In 2003, Fluor FCU became Capstone 
Federal Credit Union, transitioning from its sole sponsorship by Fluor Corporation in order 
to expand and diversify its membership. Now, we are proud to announce another major step 
forward for Capstone Federal Credit Union: a charter change to become a community charter, 
which the board approved on October 30, 2023. 
 

Capstone Federal Credit Union has always focused on providing superior service and addressing 
members’ �nancial needs. We now have the opportunity to expand our �nancial service o�erings
into our broader community, which is diverse, exciting, and engaged. We are really looking forward 
to serving the �nancial needs of more of our neighbors.

This new charter will allow us to grow our membership and provide new, enhanced services 
for our longtime members, like you. We look forward to sharing more with you in the coming 
weeks and months. If you have any questions, our online FAQ’s are available at 
www.capstonefcu.coop. 

We thank you for your loyal membership and look forward to continuing to serve you.

Sincerely,

Candice Landeros, CEO
Capstone Federal Credit Union

  

 
 

 

 Community Charter Change FAQ’s

A growing community 
Built from a strong foundation

Click here for the online FAQ’s.

https://capstonefcu.vbwebservices.com/pdfs/2023_12_Charter_Change_FAQ&_Final.pdf



